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An exceptional mechanism for early release of employees’ saving
plans for the purchase of goods or the provision of services

Employers must inform their employees before Oct. 17, that they can request, under
specific circumstances and before Dec. 31, 2022, the release of their savings up to a limit of
€10,000. The amount released is exempted of income tax and social security contributions.

Employers can broadcast this information by the usual means of communication, for
example by email to the employees or on the intranet.
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